
KEOKUK COUNTY BOARD PROCEEDINGS 
JUNE 11, 2024 

 
The Keokuk County Board of Supervisors met in regular session, Tuesday, June 11, 2024, in the 
Board Room of the Courthouse.  Present were:  Michael C. Hadley, Daryl Wood, Fred Snakenberg 
and Christy Bates, Auditor.   
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded to approve the agenda.  All ayes and motion carried.     
 
Official canvass of June 4, 2024, Keokuk County Primary Election was held.  Also present were 
Auditor’s Designees Smeltzer and Berger.   Those present proceeded to canvass the election.   There 
was one provisional ballot rejected and not counted.  No vote differences were found between the 
unofficial and official election results.   
 
On vote and motion Hadley adjourned the meeting at 9:55 a.m. 
 
The above and foregoing information is a summary of the minutes taken at the above indicated 
meeting.  The full and complete set of minutes is available at the Keokuk County Auditor’s Office 
and www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov. 
 
 
  Approved __________  Disapproved __________ 
 
 
___________________________ __________________________ ___________________________ 
Michael C. Hadley                          Daryl Wood                                 Fred Snakenberg 
 
 
 
 

http://www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov/

